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The General Rapporteur of the Autorité de la concurrence announces that 

several companies from the engineering, technology consulting and IT services 

sectors were notified of statements of objections regarding anticompetitive 

agreements in job markets 
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The General Rapporteur of the Autorité de la 

concurrence announces that several companies 

from the engineering, technology consulting and 

IT services sectors were notified of statements of 

objections regarding anticompetitive agreements 

in job markets
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